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Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: Change of State from Andhra Pradesh to Telangana in the database - Regarding.

Name of the Company: YOUTH 4 JOBS HYDERABAD PRIVATE LIMITED

Based on the registered officer address of your company as available in our database, the State of your
company has been updated to Telangana and the State code “AP” appearing in the CIN is replaced with
“TG”. You are requested to quote new CIN in place of Old CIN wherever required in communicating with the
ministry or filing any e-forms.

The New Company Identification Number (CIN) is :U93030TG2009PTC064616

The updated State as per the database is: TELANGANA

In case of any concerns to the same, you are requested to create a service related complaint at the following
link: http://mca.gov.in/DCAPortalWeb/dca/MyMCALogin.do?method=setDefaultProperty&mode=46
under the Category: “Master Data Correction” and Sub Category: “Company Address”. This will help us
in attending the concerns expeditiously.

In case of any difficulty please feel free to contact help desk at 0124-4832500

Regards

ROC-Hyderabad

Dated: 12th June 2014

YOUTH4JOBS FOUNDATION <youth4jobs@gmail.com>
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GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

MINISTRY OF CORPORATE AFFAIRS

OFFICE OF THE REGISTAR OF COMPANIES

Andhra Pradesh and Telangana

2nd Floor, CPWD Bldg. Kendriya Sadan, Sultan Bazar, Koti,

Hyderabad - 500195

Notice: The information contained in this e-mail message and/or attachments to 
it may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, any dissemination, use, review, distribution, printing or 
copying of the information contained in this e-mail message and/or attachments 
to it are strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error, please notify us by reply e-mail or telephone and immediately and 
permanently delete the message and any attachments. Thank you
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